
 

  

 

To book and pay for places, 
please go to our self-service 
system at 
https:\\earlyyears.brighton-
hove.gov.uk  
 

Leadership and 
Management 
 
Managing Absence 
12 March, 10am–4pm 
ACAS, £60 

This session will examine 
absence management issues 
faced by childcare settings. You 
will get an update on the law 
relating to workplace absence 
and it will provide you with 
practical management 
techniques to help improve 
attendance in your workplace. 
 
 

Equalities and 
inclusion 
 
 
Equalities Awareness 
6 March10am – 4pm 
Meeta Johnson, £20 
This course provides staff with 
the understanding and 
confidence to develop inclusive 
practice, identify equalities 
issues in their settings and 
devise an equalities policy for 
the setting.  
 
Persona Dolls 
19 March 10am – 4pm  
EMAS, £60 
 This session provides an 
introduction to the persona 
dolls and their stories. We will 

promote inclusion, equality and 
emotional literacy through 
persona dolls. Participants will 
observe the doll being used, 
share stories and ideas and 
have an opportunity to borrow a 
doll to trial in their setting. 

Early Years 
Foundation Stage 

Promoting Positive 
Behaviour 
7 January 
9:30am – 12:30pm 
Liz Whitley, £40 
This ever-popular session will 
look at how practitioners 
support and promote positive 
behaviour, and what to do 
when difficulties arise. It will 
also look at how practitioners 
can develop a variety of ideas 
to manage behaviour creatively. 
Participants will have the 
opportunity to explore 
behaviour issues that arise in 
their settings in a comfortable 
and supportive atmosphere. 
 
Making Sense of the EYFS    
30 March, 10am – 4pm 
Enable Children, £60 
This informative and interactive 
course provides a thorough 
overview of the key messages 
embedded in the Early Years 
Foundation Stage (EYFS). It is 
particularly relevant to those 
new to early years, those 
returning to working in early 
years, or anyone who would 
benefit from a comprehensive 
exploration of what is important 
in high quality early years 
provision and practice. 

Course participants will reflect 
on current practice and identify 
ways forward through 
familiarising themselves with 
core national documents whilst 
considering and exploring a 
wide range of case studies, 
photos and scenarios designed 
to nurture a secure grasp of the 
nature of the most effective and 
appropriate EYFS experiences. 
 
 
Interactions with Impact 
25 February, 10am – 4pm 
Enable Children, £60 

This informative and engaging 
workshop will build an 
understanding of simple but 
impactful skills and approaches 
that good practitioners employ 
during productive, everyday 
interactions with young 
children. Effective interactions 
enable children and adults to 
share ideas, clarify thinking and 
resolve challenges together and 
are an immensely powerful way 
of supporting a child’s self-
confidence, language 
development, thinking skills and 
learning.  
 
 
Understanding and Working 
with Challenging Behaviour 
25 March, 10am-4pm 
Triangle, £60 
This is a practical course based 
on experience with children 
who can behave in ways that 
others find challenging or 
difficult. The course aims to 
develop an understanding of 
challenging behaviour, the 
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causes, methods of prevention, 
and how to respond. 
 
Forest Schools in the 
Springtime 
16 March, 10am – 4pm 
Bee in the Woods, £60 
This one day workshop will 
introduce learners to the ethos 
of Forest School and the use of 
the outdoors for early learning 
and development. You will gain 
an awareness of the principles 
that underpin the pedagogy. 
The session is an ideal way to 
find out if Forest School is right 
for your Early Years setting 
and/or to introduce the ethos to 
your team. 
 
 
Storytelling for Birth to 
Threes 10 March, 10am – 4pm 
Anni McTavish, £60 
This enjoyable, one-day 
training is for all those who wish 
to develop practical ideas and 
strategies to support storytelling 
for children from birth to three. 
You will discover and increase 
your confidence as a story-
teller, as well as your 
understanding of the 
importance of storytelling for 
the youngest children. 
 

Health & Safety  
 

Paediatric First Aid 

3 and 4 February 
9.30am – 4.30pm  
Top Edge Training, £120 
This course meets the 
requirements of the EYFS and 
covers carrying out CPR on 
babies and children, 

recognising illness and taking 
appropriate action, 
demonstrating confidence to 
act effectively in an emergency, 
responding to accidents and 
treating injuries effectively  and 
identifying when to contact the 
emergency services.   

 
 
SEN 
 
Supporting Special 
Educational Needs in 
Foundation Stage Settings 
28 January, 26 February and 
18 March 
9:15am – 1pm 
BHISS, £120 
This three session course aims 
to enable early years providers 
to identify and address special 
educational needs in their 
settings, provide a range of 
strategies and approaches to 
further develop good inclusive 
practice in settings and clarify 
roles and responsibilities set 
out in the SEN Code of 
Practice. Please note – all three 
sessions must be attended. 

 Further Development of 
Support for SEN at the 
Foundation Stage: Cognition 
& Learning  

22 January 
 9:15am – 1pm 
BHISS, £40 
Supporting children with 
significant learning difficulties; 
including exploring the 
strengths and needs associated 
with specific syndromes and 
conditions e.g. Down 

Syndrome, and how these can 
affect children’s emotional and 
social development and 
interactions. The session will 
include strategies and 
resources for supporting 
children with significant learning 
difficulties. 
 
Further Development of 
Support for SEN at the 
Foundation Stage: Sensory 
and/or Physical Needs  
11 February 
 9:15am – 3pm 
BHISS, £60 
The session will explore 
strategies and resources to 
help children with sensory and 
physical needs access the 
curriculum. We will look at 
understanding hearing and 
visual impairment and how to 
differentiate resources and 
activities and how to adapt the 
environment. 

 
Safeguarding and 
Child Protection 
 

Prevent Duty and British 
Values 

28 January, 10am – 4pm 
EMAS, free to attend 
This course will cover 
supporting children’s positive 
identity, strengthening 
relationships with families and 
communities and building 
children’s resilience against 
future extremism through 
developing the skills of 
tolerance and challenge. The 
afternoon session will look at 
what British Values are and 



 

  

how we fulfil the requirement of 
promoting British Values in the 
Early Years. 
 
 

Safeguarding Children – 
children in need of protection 

14 January, 13 February, 2 
March & 31 March 
10am – 4pm 
Safety Net, free to attend 
The course will provide 
participants with the basic 
knowledge to enable them to 
identify child protection issues, 
familiarise them with the initial 
procedures, and give them the 
confidence to raise any 
concerns appropriately.  
 

Safeguarding for Lead 
Practitioners 

9 January or 11 February, 
10am – 4pm 
Safety Net, free to attend 
This course will enable lead 
practitioners to develop a 
safeguarding children policy 
and to communicate 
appropriately with staff and 
parents about the issues. 
 
Details of LSCB multi-agency 
courses can be found at 
www.brightonandhovelscb.org.uk/prof
_training.html    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

E-learning courses  
 
Food Safety, £10 
 
Health and Safety, £10 
 
Let’s Look at Writing, £10 
 
Little Scientists Leading the 
Way, £10 
 
Making Maths Matter, £10 
 
Safeguarding and Child 
Protection for Childminders, 
no charge 

Safer Recruitment, no charge 

Supporting Children with 
EAL in the Early Years, no 
charge 

Supporting 0-2 year olds in 
the EYFS, £10 

Supporting 2 year olds in the 
EYFS, £10  

 
Supporting 3-5 year olds in 
the EYFS, £10 
 
Delivering the EYFS, £10 
 
Schemas: Patterns of 
Children’s Play, £10 
 
Supporting children with 
speech, language and 
communication, £10 
 
Available on our training 
webpage: https://www.brighton-
hove.gov.uk/content/children-
and-education/early-education-

and-childcare-
professionals/training-early-
years-and 
 

Get in touch with us 
ceyc.cwdt@brighton-
hove.gov.uk 
www.facebook.com/earlyyearsandchildcare 
 

01273 294664
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January 2020 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 
  1 2 3 

6 7 
Promoting Positive 

Behaviour 

8 9 
Safeguarding for 

Lead 
Practitioners 

10 

13 14 
Safeguarding: Child 

Protection 

15 16 17 

20 21 22 
SEN: Cognition 

& Learning 

23 24 

27 28 
SEN 1/ Prevent Duty 

& British Values 

29 30 31 

February 2020 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 
3 

Paediatric 
First Aid 

4 
Paediatric First Aid 

5 6 7 

10 11 
SEN: Sensory and 
Physical Needs/ 
Safeguarding for 

Lead Practitioners 

12 13 
Safeguarding: 

Child 
Protection 

14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24 25 
Interactions with 

Impact 

26 
SEN 2 

27 28 

March 2020 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 
2 

Safeguarding: 
Child Protection 

3 4 5 6 
Equalities 
Awareness 

9 10 
Storytelling for 
Birth to Threes 

11 12 
Managing 
Absence 

13 

16 
Forest Schools 

17 
 

18 
SEN 3 

19 
Persona Dolls 

20 

23 24 25 
Understanding 

and working with 
challenging 
behaviour 

26 27 

30 
Making Sense of 

the EYFS 

31 
Safeguarding: 

Child Protection 

   

https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17075&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/January/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
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https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17022&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/January/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
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https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17026&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/February/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
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https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17028&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/February/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17028&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/February/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17028&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/February/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17076&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/February/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17076&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/February/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17022&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/January/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17030&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/March/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
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https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17080&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/March/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17080&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/March/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
https://earlyyears.brighton-hove.gov.uk/courses/bookings/c_detail.asp?cid=17088&iscancelled=0&curpage=&keyword=&ds=1&unconfirmed=&cs=&subid=&keystage=0&sdate=01/March/2020&searchcode=&asearch=&tutid=&estid=&sday=&smonth=&syear=&targetid=&cal=&calday=&calmonth=&calyear=&caldate=&submonth=&subyear=&list=&palist=&frompage=&a=&b=&c=&d=&s_leaid=
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